
SMS Sunday Message: December 5

Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week
of December 6 - 10.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family
via email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday
Messages tab.

● On this Wednesday, December 8, students will be released two-hours early

due to the scheduled early dismissal day.  Students will be released at 1:10

pm.  Faculty and staff will continue normal hours.

● We have a few sporting events this week.  On Monday, December 6, our

girls and boys basketball teams will be playing at home against Amherst

Middle School at 5:30 pm and 6:45 pm, respectively.  On Wednesday,

December 8, our girls and boys basketball teams will be playing at home

against Linkhorne Middle School at 5:30 pm and 6:45 pm, respectively.

Basketball practices will be held on Tuesday and Thursday.  Wrestling

practices will be held on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday in the SMS

auxiliary gym.  On Wednesday, wrestling practice will be held at Heritage

High School.  Practice will end on Wednesday at 3:15 pm.  Any student who

is interested in joining the SMS wrestling team is still welcome to do so, so

come on out!  Finally, our cheerleaders will have practice on Tuesday and

Thursday of this week.  Let’s come out and cheer our student athletes to

victory.  Go Spartans!

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS),
our Facebook page and our website for more important information
on school events.  Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is
pleased to serve our community!


